



Norwich Road Runners - Committee Meeting Minutes

Thursday 26th July 2018 -7.30

Present-Jodie Causer, Glyn Manton, Beryl Knowles, Mick Powell, Alma Simmons,
Nicky Dawson, Paul Dawson, Chris Harrison, Mark Betts, Stephen Moseley-
(coaches)

Apologies – Kathy Easter

1. Confirmation of meeting minutes from 26/6/2018
2. Social Committee update

Nothing to report – No meeting this month. Glyn to attend meeting on the 7/8

3. Expenditure report (emailed by Kathy)

Spend July 2018

England athletes-affiliation fees £570
Medals for All-Wroxham 5K -safety pins
Jodie Causer-Wroxham 5K £48.72/Monday club-£151.65/Sze Ming memorial
book-£40.83
Spratts coaches-Ipswich Ekiden £900
Broadland 1st Aiders-Wroxham 5K £180
MBS Awards-Wroxham 5K £171.94
Jodie Causer-Wroxham 5K keys/road signs £103.33
2166.47

4. Membership report

500 total (60 Juniors, 440 adults)

*General discussion about chasing up members to pay. No action except to
check race list form Run Norwich with members paid up list.*

5. Junior update

7 teams went to Ekiden(28 kids) they played well together. Good day



Coaches needed in addition to the extra volunteers – Volunteers/rota working well. General discussion about the need for a third coach. Action – Steve Moseley agreed to attend on session a term for the juniors.

6. Sportshall (Beryl)

Can take teams 11, 13,15 – 3 meetings – £27 for 3 meetings, then £3 per child. Action - Club agreed to pay fees

7. Annual review of safeguarding

In hand- Beryl to deal with

8. Communications report

Few issues from Wroxham which have been dealt with.

9. Coaches update (8.15pm)

The committee thanked the coaching team for putting on the Sports evening/fun evening. Stephen suggested this could be annual, Stephen has spoken to Ally about junior support. Stephen offered support to the juniors ongoing. Stephen will attend first Thursday of every quarter (juniors). Only 1 coach lost this year. Have numbers that are needed. Paul Evans session this Tuesday. Discussion about 5k time trial. Proposal about 1 mile run at Waterloo park.

10. VLM – London – feedback from James D (Glyn)-

Request for a club bank account to make payments. Glyn to speak to Kathy

11. Club races report

Wroxham – general chat about road closure and parking next year. Glyn to write race report.

Broadland 2018/2019 – Dates of 4/11 and 3/3/2019



Glyn/Gary/Nicky to meet next week to sort out parking. General conversation about moving Broadland.

Horsford XC- Mick will wait for Ryston dates before setting dates for this series. General conversation about raising price also idea put forward about using Active to prepay. No decision made on this.

Help has been offered for race from the team (Mandy/Sally)

Race team role –

To be allocated on race team meeting 21/8/2018

12. RNR transport

Mark to book 3 minibuses

13. RNR Entry criteria (Nicky)

General

14. Proposal – Communication night/formation of club plan (pre AGM) – Glyn

Discussion about having a communication night in September. All agreed. Glyn to present plans/dates next meeting

15. AOB

Park Run – donation £50 for bibs- Agreed. Glyn to sort out payment

Proposal to buy race running link – Chris to check out costs.

Agree next meeting –

28th August 7.30pm